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Wendy Wood

Subject: FW: CAC Resignation

From: Ashish Kathapurkar 
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 3:31 PM 
To: Robert Musallam <rmusallam@ci.milpitas.ca.gov>; Rich Tran <rtran@ci.milpitas.ca.gov>; Wendy Wood 
<wwood@ci.milpitas.ca.gov>; Sharon Goei <sgoei@ci.milpitas.ca.gov> 
Subject: CAC Resignation 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links. 

Hello Mayor Rich Tran,  
 
I wanted to inform you and the city staff about my resignation from CAC Commission. I am very thankful for the 
opportunity to serve on CAC for the last eight years. It's been a very humbling and rewarding experience. Due to an 
increased work and family commitment I won't be able to do continue to serve on CAC so please accept my resignation.  
 
Thanks 
Ashish 


